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Hello everyone,
What a week!  
I have to start with the Sports Days.  These have been the
first I have experienced at Newby and Scalby and I am
amazed at the adult turnout we received.  Thank you so
much for coming and making the event even more special.
Memories like this are important so a huge thank you to the
year 6 children and staff team for putting these events
together.
I am very excited to let you know that from Monday, the
school will begin a vast IT upgrade.  This will be happening
across school, benfitting all children and staff.  The phone
lines will be upgraded also, meaning that whilst we hope
disruption on Monday will be minimal, there may be delays
in response to messages received.  I thank you for your
understanding and patience with this.
I am looking forward to seeing all of the children enjoy a
hugely anticipated DREAMS event on Monday that will see
children work in their DREAMS teams to achieve sporting
excellence.  Children can come into school in their sports
day kit on Monday for this event, wearing the same top as
they did for sports day.  They will not need to get changed
at school.
Thank you everyone for your continued support around the
EY and KS1 gate with parking and pausing.  It is greatly
appreciated and is helping to keep our children safe.
Thank you, as ever, for your incredible support.
Mr Wriglesworth

Update from the head 

Friday 13th June 2025
 

Important Info 

Diary Dates

Week commencing 16.06.25 - Menu Week 1

Monday 16  June - Pupils should come to school
in PE kit with their DREAMS colour t-shirt. They
will be taking part in sporting activities to
celebrate Nations School Sports Week.

th

Change of Menu - Monday’s menu has changed
due to stock availability. We will now be serving
Sausage and Chips instead of Toad in the Hole
with Wedges.

The Year 2 Sports Day has been rescheduled for
Tuesday 17  June at 9:15am.th

Dates For Your Calendar 
Summer Term

Next Week

19.06.25 Group A New Starter Transition
20.06.25 Group A Bikeability
20.06.25 Group B New Starter Transition

For the future

23.06.25 Group B Bikeability
25.06.25 Group C Bikeability
26.06.25 Group D Bikeability
27.06.25 Group E Bikeability
03.07.25 Y6 Transition to Secondary
04.07.25 Y6 Transition to Secondary

           

DREAMS Point
Winners

Team DREAM 

Do you have an amazing teacher? 
Send your message of thanks to

admin@ns.coastandvale.academy and we’ll pass your
messages on to teachers on national
 ‘Thank a Teacher Day’ on 18  Juneth
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Class 1A & 1S

Class 0C & 0S

EYFS

Year 1

We have had another wonderful week in Early Years which was kick-
started with sports day on Monday. We were proud of how the
children showed motivation to complete the different activities
including the running race. You will all be pleased to know Mrs
Greenall has quickly recovered!

In music, we have been composers and used lines and shapes to
represent what we could hear considering the tempo and the pitch
of the music. 

In maths we have continued to explore grouping and sharing as well
as odd and even numbers. Whilst you are out and about this
weekend you could try and spot some of these within 10. We found
out that a number is even because it can be shared within a group
of two and an odd number cannot. 

What a great start to the week we had with sports day. They
children did so well with everyone showing all our school
values. Thank you to everyone who came and supported, it
meant a lot to the children. 

This week saw us start our reading strategy lessons like the
rest of the school do. We started by looking at the author
Shirley Hughes and then her story, Dogger. The children have
blown us away with their reading skills. They have all made so
much progress with their reading this year and this is partly
due to all the reading they do at home, thank you. 

Our REC lessons have continued this week looking at the big
question, “How is Victoria different to where we live?”. We will
be learning more about Australia over the coming weeks. 
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Year 3

We have been as busy as ever this week! We learnt about respecting
other people’s belief in RE. and in history we enjoyed a ‘Victorian
playtime’ with chalks, hoops and marbles. We compared the
similarities and differences to school playtime today.

In reading George has finally given his grandma the medicine, we
were shocked at what she turned in to! In art we explored how we
can alter line and tone using oil pastels and loved experimenting
with smudging.

In science we sorted animals into groups based on if they were
herbivores, omnivores or carnivores. Then we learnt about food
chains and loved creating some of our own! 

We were very disappointed on Tuesday when our sports day had to
be cancelled but, we showed resilience and had an extra practice in
PE so that we are more than ready for next week! We can’t wait to
enjoy our sports day with you all, hopefully in the sunshine! 🙂 

Last Friday, the children stepped into the shoes of Ancient
Egyptian engineers as they designed and built their own shadufs—a
clever tool invented over 4,000 years ago to lift water from the
River Nile to irrigate crops. We were incredibly impressed by their
teamwork, creativity, and problem-solving skills!

In Art, the children began exploring different clay techniques,
including coiling, hollowing, and pinching. These new skills will
come in handy later this term when they create their very own
Ancient Egyptian Canopic Jars.

We were also so proud of everyone on Sports Day! The children
showed all of our DREAMS values and took part with great
enthusiasm and spirit. Well done, Year 3!

Class 3C & 3WR

Year 2

Class 2S & 2MT
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Class 4S & 4M
This week Year 4 have continued their reading of the book
Krindlekrax. We have enjoyed reading Winston’s flashbacks to the
time that he stole a crocodile from the zoo where he worked. In maths,
we have continued to look at shape- exploring regular and irregular
polygons and their properties. In English, we have explored Show Not
Tell and ways that this can be used in a great opening for our
impending quest stories..

Year 5

Year 4

This week, year 5 have started to learn the model text we will be
using to create our own warning story. The children are getting very
good at learning model texts now, internalising the structures used
so that they can recreate them in their own writing. In maths, we
have learned time and using timetables and we have continued to
read Who Let the Gods Out in reading. The children are really
enjoying the book, often laughing out loud as we read, which is
lovely!

In science, we looked at chemical reactions between an alkali and
an acid (bicarbonate of soda and vinegar). We observed how a gas is
produced as a result of the reaction, and in history we learned
about the English Civil War and the execution of King Charles I. We
also enjoyed our sports day this week - the children really enjoyed
competing in their teams. Well done all on anther fantastic week!  

Class 5G & 5BT

This week’s highlight was definitely Sports Day on
Thursday. The children were brilliant and showed off their
sporting talents!
Your child also completed their MTC government check
this week. They were all so relaxed about this and we know
that they all tried their best! Well Done Year 4! We couldn’t
be prouder of you all!



Attendance
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EYFS

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Year 4

Year 5

Year 6

97.9%
93.9%

97.1%

Class 6BT & 6B

Year 6

Attendance matters. 
Coming to school on time, every day is vital to achieving the best possible
outcomes as well as learning good habits which will benefit everyone in the
future. Below is this weeks’ attendance.

Miss Cousins 

Mrs Allenby 

Miss Scuffham 

Mrs Stubbings 

Mrs McGuinness/Mrs Tipple

Mrs Clayton/Miss Elliott

Mrs Wadley/Mrs Rowe

Mrs Smith/Mrs Winspear

Mrs Murphy

Mr Bolton

Mrs Gortzak/Mrs Winspear

Mrs Bates

Mrs Sutton

92.3%
94.3%

99.6%

96.9%

96%
98%

95.9%

98.3%
96.8%

Miss Scott 90%
86.7%

Week 8 attendance winners

Congratulations to 
Mrs Stubbing’s Class

Year 6 have gone above and beyond this week and we are so so
proud of them! The amount of compliments that we have had
from other adults shows us that they are well-deserving of all of
the praise. They have led, supported and scored Sports Day to
the highest of standards - well done!
For your information, the Year 2 Sports Day has been rearranged
for next Tuesday morning (17th June) so Mrs Sutton’s class will
need to come into school ready in their PE kit on this day.

Unbelievably, they have still managed to squeeze lots of learning
into their busy timetables: they have focused on speech to show
character in writing; in Science, they have explored the
difference between Aristotles and Linnaeus classification
system; they have located the Americas using Atlases in
Geography and also done lots of singing practice for the Year 6
play! A reminder that costumes need to be in by Monday 30
June please.

th

100% Attendance Winner
Week 7

Cole  Class 0C
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Assistant
Headteacher
Designated

Safeguarding Lead

Sarah Tipple Ellie Cousins
EYFS Teacher

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead

Helen Wardman
Inclusion Manager,

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead

    

Ensuring our pupils are safe and well looked after is our key priority.

Safeguarding

All staff have received Safeguarding training to ensure that they can recognise signs and
symptoms of abuse and also how to report/act if a disclosure is made.

Concerns about the safety or welfare of a child? Contact us: 01723 365686

Out of hours contact number: 0300 1312131

For more information: 
https://www.newbyandscalby.coastandvale.academy/about-our-school/safeguarding/

Adrian Vipond
Trust Safeguarding

Lead

Other News

Raffle Tickets
This week you should have received Raffle Tickets for the hugely popular Summer
Fair Raffle. This year’s prizes are AMAZING...please return ticket stubs and payment
to school before 4  July.th

Sports Day Results
Following the rescheduling of the Year 2 Sports Day to Tuesday 17 , Sports Day
results will be shared next week.

th

Crazy Hair Day
2S celebrated winning another Attendance Reward by having a Crazy Hair Day this
week. We loved seeing everyone’s crazy hair!!

Athletics
A mixed Year 5 and 6 athletics team enjoyed a brilliant afternoon at Bramcote. Lots
of personal bests and a win in the 100m sprint for Mylo and the javelin for Travis.
Their support for one another showed true Newby spirit. 

Football
A mixed year 5 and 6 boys football team competed in the SFS 7 a-side tournament
on Thursday, getting to the quarter finals.  Excellent attitude from all of our players
and some shooting that Ronaldo himself would be proud of!

Tom Wriglesworth
Headteacher,

Deputy Safeguarding
Lead


